
Johnny WEST 

4416 Cassia Street 

Boise, Idaho 83705 

 

Maria KELLY 

 

15 April 2013 

 

Dear Maria, 

 

I would like to write and comment on HB 2841. 

 

My wife and I own two mining claims in Oregon. 

 

I absolutely believe it is a good idea for the State of Oregon to  consult with miners that are 

affected by new laws, and HB 2841 will allow that to happen. 

 

We certainly support bill (HB 2841). 

 

Thank you, 

 

Johnny WEST 

 


